
CITY OF CROSSVILLE
PLAN OF SERVICES PROGRESS REPORT
4355 HWY. 127S (Stagecoach Place 
Cafe) - 1.45 acres

Plan of Services adopted May 12, 
2016. All services of the city have been 
provided as outlined and/or requested 
by the property owner/developer.
Pursuant to T.C.A. §6-51-108(b), a 
Public Hearing will be held on 
Thursday, November 10, 2016 at 5:50 
p.m. regarding the progress report for 
this annexation. This hearing will be 
held at the Crossville City Hall located 
at 392 N. Main St. Property owners in 
the affected areas, as well as interested 
citizens, are invited to attend and make 
comments regarding this report.

Sally Oglesby, City Clerk

Publication Date October 19 2016.


